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Following the resignations of the Chair and Vice-Chair of the Eesti Post (Omniva Group’s parent
company) Supervisory Board, the Minister of Regional Affairs and Agriculture has initiated the
process of finding new members. The search will be conducted by the Estonian Nomination
Committee.

The goal is to appoint experienced and
forward-looking members who will help
ensure the long-term sustainability of Eesti

Post and maintain reliable postal services
across Estonia.
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